

2022-04-05 OC ZOOM CHAT

00:03:05

Trevor Pitt:

Trevor is happy to be Chair tonight. Caryn

00:04:11

Peter Tippett:

I was going to put my hand up Trevor but if you are super keen.

00:19:39

Peter Tippett:

Number of registered attendess: 13Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Natalie Bull, Peter Tippett, Suzie Helson, Trevor Pitt,

00:20:45

david cruise:

chair peter tippet minutes Susie helson

00:21:06

david cruise:

start 7.43

00:21:11

john:

19:43

00:24:12

Peter Tippett:

Number of registered attendess: 16Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Natalie Bull, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Suzie Helson, Trevor Pitt,

00:24:31

Peter Tippett:

<https://dte.org.au/minutes/2022-03-02%20OC%20minutes.pdf>

00:26:24

Peter Tippett:

DTE

OC Meeting 02/03/2022 accepted

00:32:03

Peter Tippett:

Files: <https://data.dte.org.au/files/>

00:33:38

Peter Tippett:

Number of registered attendess: 17Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Natalie Bull, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Suzie Helson, Trevor Pitt,

00:34:24

Peter Tippett:

Total gas bottles on site: 13 X 45kg 21 BBQ

00:35:55

Peter Tippett:

[https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/agenda/aam.php](https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/agenda/aam.php)

00:38:07

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13808 Date: 2022-04-01 00:00:33 Meeting: OCAgenda item: SGMAgenda details: OC needs to schedule the SGM.Motion: The OC schedules a the next SGM 7/06/2022Item by: Peter Tippett

00:39:18

Peter Tippett:

Moved Peter Tippett 2nd Sues HelsonPBC

00:40:58

Trevor Pitt:

27. Special General Meetings (3) A Special General Meeting shall be held in each of the following months of the year; February, June, and September.

00:42:44

john:

OCM20220304KT\_TicketboothMove.pdf

OCM20220308\_22 01 25 local Land Services Bylands.pdf

OCM20220308\_22 01 25 Local Land Services.pdf

OCM20220308\_22 01 25 Local Land Services Woorooma.pdf

OCM20220308\_22 02 08 Murray LLS -newsletter.pdf

OCM20220308\_22 02 18 Regional Roundup.pdf

OCM20220308\_22 02 21 Telstra.pdf

OCM20220308CoopSec.pdf

OCM20220311\_DTE letter of director resignationa and membership cancellation 1820 Tania Morsman.pdf

OCM20220311MS\_DTE - Code of Conduct.docx

OCM20220311MS\_DTE - Complaint Policy.docx

OCM20220311MS\_DTE - Complaints Procedure.docx

OCM20220311MS\_DTE - HARASSMENT AND BULLYING PREVENTION GUIDELINES.docx

OCM20220311MS\_DTE - Harrassment and Bullying Prevention Policy.docx

OCM20220311MS\_WHS\_docs.pdf

OCM20220313SH\_VicRoads\_W56795.pdf

OCM20220317TM\_1820\_Director\_status.pdf

OCM20220322KT\_1350 for GAS on Andrew's card 15.pdf

OCM20220322KT\_LPGBudget.pdf

OCM20220322SH\_Vonex.pdf

OCM20220323MS\_WHS\_members.pdf

OCM20220331PT\_complaint.pdf

00:43:01

Peter Tippett:

The current date is 5 April 2022 There are 9 weeks until 7 June 2022 There are 63 days until 7 June 2022

00:43:44

Peter Tippett:

<https://data.dte.org.au/files/ocm.php>

00:48:17

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13816 Date: 2022-04-05 15:22:03 Meeting: OCAgenda item: motion Agenda details: preamble: When the motions for the 2022 Easter Working Bees were proposed the O.C. was given a guarantee that the entire budget for the working bee at Worooma would cost DTE \$1000 - \$2000 maximum and that there would be NO requests for travel or food budgets! The pay off for attending the working bee would be being allowed to be onsite over Easter, as yet again there would be no Easter Confest this year. Since then there have been a few attempts to garner budgets with a food or personal fuel component. So the purpose of this motion is to make it completely clear to everyone, That there will be NO funding or reimbursements or personal travel and NO food or beverage funding or reimbursements for anyone.

00:48:25

Peter Tippett:

Motion: Motion: That there will be no funding or reimbursements for traveling to or from the Easter 2022 working bees. Nor will there be any funding or reimbursements for food or beverages except were required WHS eg Hydralite .Moved by Lindy Hunt seconded by Marty Swartz and Sue Helson Item by: Lindy Hunt

00:51:17

Trevor Pitt:

No objections?

00:51:31

Peter Tippett:

[https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/agenda/aam.php](https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/agenda/aam.php)

00:51:51

Peter Tippett:

PBC

00:52:39

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13814 Date: 2022-04-04 08:24:11 Meeting: OCAgenda item: Budget for Bylands Working bee Agenda details: We require a small amount of amount of money for fuel for the mower/other equipment and in case we need hardware/spare parts for repairs. Motion: That \$400 be approved for fuel for mower/other equipment and for hardware/spare parts and that the money be put into the Bendigo Bank account held by Kathy Ernst. Item by: Kathy Ernst [https://data.dte.org.au/files/get\\_file.php?id=684](https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=684)

00:53:58

Martin 1731:

not the place or time

00:55:02

Peter Tippett:

2nd Malcolm

00:55:08

john:

seconded Malcolm

00:55:10

Peter Tippett:

PBC

00:55:15

john:

20:17

00:55:32

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13817 Date: 2022-04-05 15:26:38 Meeting: OCAgenda item: Fuel for Tractors and site vehicle Agenda details: That the OC approves a budget of \$499 for fuel, and the money is put in Andrew Wilkinson's DTE account. Motion: That the OC approves a budget of \$499 for fuel and the money is put in Andrew Wilkinson's DTE account. Item by: Andrew Wilkinson

00:56:05

Peter Tippett:

2nd Kevin

00:58:35

Peter Tippett:

PBC

00:58:50

Trevor Pitt:

Does Fincom reconcile receipts against budget approvals?

00:59:18

john:

no

00:59:29

Trevor Pitt:

why?

00:59:43

Peter Tippett:

Action tasks John SGM meeting notice and board confirmation Sue fuel budgets

00:59:59

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13818 Date: 2022-04-05 15:45:13 Meeting: OCAgenda item: Agenda details: Budget for purchase of 2x 20 litre Amicide 625 Herbicide @ \$245.35 each totalling \$490.70. Motion: To purchase 2 x 20 Litre Amicide 625 Herbicide to patch trial weed control at Woorooma. Item by: Kevin Taylor

01:00:13

john:

20:22

01:00:27

Malcolm Matthews:

I have a question about when fincom is meeting? I would like to start checking receipts against budget

01:00:30

Peter Tippett:

2nd Andrew

01:00:48

Trevor Pitt:

Thanks Malcolm

01:05:36

Trevor Pitt:

If the OC has not approved spraying we should not be purchasing herbicide

01:05:43

Martin 1731:

Emma is against spraying, she is definately not fine with it

01:06:23

Martin 1731:

her whole bit is ecology, not the destruction of the land

01:09:18

Peter Tippett:

[https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/06182438/Amine625SDS0047\\_0617.pdf](https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/06182438/Amine625SDS0047_0617.pdf)

01:10:23

david cruise:

aaron is the concern about organic status a concern

01:13:15

Lindy Hunt:

if it rains will wash off into the river ?

01:13:32

Martin 1731:

I worked for a registered user who polluted the waterways regularly

01:13:39

Trevor Pitt:

Has the OC approved ANY spraying?

01:13:44

Martin 1731:

tabbies were 150mm below

01:14:09

Lindy Hunt:

not that i am aware Trevor

01:14:20

Peter Tippett:

DO NOT apply in a manner that may cause an unacceptable impact to native vegetation, agricultural crops, landscaped gardens and aquaculture production, or cause contamination of plant or livestock commodities, outside the application site from spray drift. The buffer zones in the relevant buffer zone tables below provide guidance but may not be sufficient in all situations. Wherever possible, correctly use application equipment designed to reduce spray drift and apply when the wind direction is away from these sensitive areas. DO NOT apply unless the wind speed is between 3 and 20 kilometres per hour at

01:15:09

Peter Tippett:

<https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/24151036/0047-Amine-625.pdf>[https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/06182438/Amine625SDS0047\\_0617.pdf](https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/06182438/Amine625SDS0047_0617.pdf)

01:16:11

Martin 1731:

no protective wear in the budgetveither

01:17:01

Kevin Taylor:

What is the mixing ratio for 2 4-D Amine?The recommended mixing ratio for 2,4-D is 2.5 oz of herbicide to 1 gallon of water. Add five tablespoons of 2,4-D into a gallon of water and mix well before spraying onto broadleaf weeds to kill them.

01:18:24

Trevor Pitt:

P280 Wear protective gloves, clothing, eye and face protection.P264 Wash hands and exposed skin thoroughly after handling.P270 Do not eat, drink or smoke when using this product.P261 Avoid breathing spray.P272 Contaminated work clothing should not be allowed out of the workplace.

01:19:03

Martin 1731:

can we invite Emma before making a decision

01:20:06

Lindy Hunt:

i will contact Emma if people want to hear from her

01:20:58

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13818Date: 2022-04-05 15:45:13Meeting: OCAgenda item:Agenda details: Budget for purchase of 2x 20 litre Amicide 625 Herbicide@ \$245.35 each totalling \$490.70.Motion: To purchase 2 x 20 Litre Amicide 625 Herbicide to patch trial weed control at Woorooma.Item by: Kevin Taylor

01:23:23

Lindy Hunt:

<https://www.weedtechnics.com/>

01:24:30

Peter Tippett:

Number of registered attendess: 19Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Emma Bennett, Gary Lasky, Ian Hales, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Natalie Bull, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Suzie Helson, Trevor Pitt,

01:24:44

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13818 Date: 2022-04-05 15:45:13 Meeting: OCAgenda item: Agenda details: Budget for purchase of 2x 20 litre Amicide 625 Herbicide @ \$245.35 each totalling \$490.70. Motion: To purchase 2 x 20 Litre Amicide 625 Herbicide to patch trial weed control at Woorooma. Item by: Kevin Taylor  
01:25:00

Peter Tippet:

<https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/24151036/0047-Amine-625.pdf>  
[https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/06182438/Amine625SDS0047\\_0617.pdf](https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/06182438/Amine625SDS0047_0617.pdf)

01:25:06

John Magor:

To be correct David, instead of calling this a "Marxist revolution", maybe this agenda item is a 'Marxist resolution'?

01:25:32

Lindy Hunt:

Emma is a professional

01:25:51

Trevor Pitt:

Has the OC agreed on a weed control program?

01:25:54

John Magor:

I'm keen on hearing Emma's input too.

01:26:36

Peter Tippet:

Emma Bennett has joined the meeting.

01:29:00

Peter Tippet:

Emma has said this is a big change from an organic position.

01:31:03

Peter Tippet:

Contractor would also have insurance for this. Do we?

01:35:55

Peter Tippet:

Product Label <https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/24151036/0047-Amine-625.pdf> Product  
SDS [https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/06182438/Amine625SDS0047\\_0617.pdf](https://cdn.nufarm.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2018/05/06182438/Amine625SDS0047_0617.pdf)

01:39:39

Lindy Hunt:

has a risk assessment been done on this herbicide please ?

01:40:22

Peter Tippet:

Kevin/Ray?- Can you answer the question above please.

01:40:24

Martin 1731:

I would say no as no protective clothing has been requested

01:40:40  
Martin 1731:  
has not  
01:41:10  
John Magor:  
Even Emmas's cat is against the spraying!  
01:41:16  
Peter Tippett:  
Lol  
01:41:29  
Trevor Pitt:  
And Spaying  
01:41:50  
Peter Tippett:  
Nice one Trevor!  
01:42:01  
John Magor:  
Emma's cat is clearly asking us to paws & think with purrrpose.  
01:42:14  
Trevor Pitt:  
😏  
01:42:23  
Peter Tippett:  
😏  
01:46:02  
Lindy Hunt:  
[https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IMk4IJHwcFGZYJMH3awZH4Eh-Uj\\_i7rA/view?usp=drivesdk](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IMk4IJHwcFGZYJMH3awZH4Eh-Uj_i7rA/view?usp=drivesdk)  
01:46:15  
DeB&Darren:  
Hello peoples. Apologies for being late, crazy day 🍷  
01:46:26  
Kevin Taylor:  
Can we go to a vote !  
01:47:20  
david cruise:  
\$18 hectre to pay a contractor \$490 will spray 27 hectares google earth seems to messure 19 hecres need spraying  
01:49:09  
Martin 1731:  
Lichen, mushrooms, amphibians, mycelium, all will be destroyed damaging the natural ecosystem  
01:49:36



Martin 1731:  
it will never be the same again

01:50:03

Martin 1731:  
it's the little bugs that break down timber

01:50:12

Peter Tippett:  
kevin we need to ask for objections first.

01:50:27

Martin 1731:  
changing the chemical makeup of the ground

01:50:29

Peter Tippett:  
Hello Deb/Darren

01:50:42

Peter Tippett:  
Give me a sec and we will do a voice check.

01:52:35

Trevor Pitt:  
P280 Wear protective gloves, clothing, eye and face protection.P264 Wash hands and exposed skin thoroughly after handling.P270 Do not eat, drink or smoke when using this product.P261 Avoid breathing spray.P272 Contaminated work clothing should not be allowed out of the workplace.

01:55:16

Peter Tippett:  
Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings:Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, John Magor, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Peter Tippett, Suzie Helson, Trevor Pitt,

01:55:57

Trevor Pitt:  
Does the motion include consent to spray?

01:58:17

john:  
4 y, 6 n, 2 a

01:59:00

david cruise:  
ynyaynnynay

01:59:24

Martin 1731:  
y 4 n 6 a 2

02:00:22

john:  
21:22

02:00:35

Trevor Pitt:

Call a meeting to discuss / agree on weed control.

02:01:19

Peter Tippett:

Yes, call a meeting for weed!! am sure plenty will attend. 🙌 Doesn't have to be an OC.

02:01:45

Peter Tippett:

Agenda - [https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/agenda/aam.php](https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/agenda/aam.php)

02:02:23

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13819 Date: 2022-04-05 16:11:48 Meeting: OCAgenda item: Agenda details: To support Kevin Elliott , who has the time and energy now to make boom gates and prepare the site for easy access for the next gathering . Motion: To put \$ 499 on Kevin Taylor's card for aluminium and material to make boom gate for site . Item by: Kevin Taylor

02:03:00

Peter Tippett:

2nd Ray

02:09:07

Trevor Pitt:

What is the measuring wheel for?

02:12:03

Peter Tippett:

Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings: Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, John Magor, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Peter Tippett, Suzie Helson, Trevor Pitt,

02:14:35

david cruise:

yanaynynay

02:14:41

john:

5 y, 4 n, 3 a

02:14:52

Peter Tippett:

PBM

02:14:58

john:

21:37

02:16:07

Trevor Pitt:

Action task

02:16:32

Martin 1731:  
things need to be considered, these snap decisions don't allow time for consultation

02:16:35

Peter Tippett:  
Thanks Trevor

02:17:05

Gaz:  
suzie how is site?

02:17:14

Peter Tippett:  
Actioned by Sue.

02:18:07

Peter Tippett:  
Agenda item ID: 13821Date: 2022-04-05 19:33:33Meeting: OCAgenda item: Site AccessAgenda details:Motion: That: 1. The OC request the working bee coordinators to provide a list of approved visitors to the Site Access Coordinator. 2.That the OC requests working bee coordinators to advise all site visitors they are required to log in and out of site using the site access register. Note: log in and out can be done by email siterequest@dte.coop or txt 0436625206Item by: Trevor Pitt

02:19:00

Peter Tippett:  
That: 1. The OC request the working bee coordinators to provide a list of approved visitors to the Site Access Coordinator.

02:19:24

Peter Tippett:  
Moved Peter T 2nd Marty

02:20:28

Peter Tippett:  
PBC

02:20:34

john:

21:43

02:20:34

Peter Tippett:  
.That the OC requests working bee coordinators to advise all site visitors they are required to log in and out of site using the site access register. Note: log in and out can be done by email siterequest@dte.coop or txt 0436625206

02:21:05

Trevor Pitt:  
.That the OC requests working bee coordinators to advise all site visitors they are required to log in and out of site using the site access register. Note: log in and out can be done by email siterequest@dte.coop or txt 0438625206

02:21:23

Peter Tippett:  
Moved by Peter 22nd by Marty

02:21:46

Peter Tippett:

PBC

02:21:56

john:

Action task?

02:22:40

Peter Tippett:

Actioned by Trevor

02:22:50

john:

21:45

02:23:09

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13822 Date: 2022-04-05 20:19:50 Meeting: OCA Agenda item: Repair to Black Territory Agenda details: Since Nov. 2021 It has been reported by Richard that over \$4000-6000 will need to be spent on returning the Black Territory to a road worthy & sellable state, to fix the gearbox and a few other items. As a previous director was using it for personal use and in their possession for over a year, it is only fair that all costs to return it to a fair and reasonable state should be born by that director -Troy Reid. Since no log books were kept to separate usage or permission authorised. Motion: That Troy Reid be charged with all costs to repair the Black Territory to a state comparable to when taken for use. Item by: Gary Lasky

02:26:46

Peter Tippett:

2nd Malcolm

02:40:48

john:

Maybe put to GSC?

02:43:56

Peter Tippett:

Motion withdrawn.

02:44:04

john:

22:06

02:44:54

DeB&Darren:

Trailers ...??

02:45:02

Peter Tippett:

Old ID: ID: 13797 Date: 2022-03-29 00:34:33 Meeting: OCA Agenda item: \*Priority budget item\* - Loo maintenance budget Agenda details: The toilets for the festival are in need of maintenance. Craig Newcombe will lead volunteers at the Woorooma working bee to conduct repairs. Motion: The OC approve the toilet maintenance budget in full (by Craig Newcombe) with relevant members to liaise with Craig to facilitate the transfer of funds. Item by: Mark R See previously emailed budget app

02:45:03

Gaz:

hi can we change the motion to a solution

02:45:39

john:

That is not on the current agenda??

02:47:24

Peter Tippett:

Item by Aaron 2nd Lance

02:48:25

Martin 1731:

the real amount for the budget is \$1442.59

02:48:46

Martin 1731:

based on prices from Bunnings or mitre ten

02:49:33

Peter Tippett:

Budget app for this item - [https://data.dte.org.au/files/get\\_file.php?id=716](https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=716)

02:50:02

Martin 1731:

his budget is \$2400 over budget

02:50:19

Martin 1731:

also fuel is not allowed for this working bee

02:51:42

Lindy Hunt:

nor is food he has listed as consummerables

02:51:57

Peter Tippett:

Agenda item ID: 13826Date: 2022-04-05 22:14:00Meeting: OCAgenda item: \*Priority budget item\* - Loo maintenance budgetAgenda details: The toilets

for the festival are in need of maintenance. Craig Newcombe will lead volunteers at the Woorooma working bee to conduct repairs.Motion: The OC

approve the toilet maintenance budget in full (by Craig Newcombe) with relevant members to liaise with Craig to facilitate the transfer of funds.Item by:

Aaron

02:55:58

Trevor Pitt:

Happy to stop screen share when requested

02:58:29

Peter Tippett:

Arron moved lance 2nd

02:59:43

Peter Tippett:

Meeting start 7.43

03:02:23

Trevor Pitt:

I don't think the numbers even add up

03:07:07

Peter Tippett:

14 minutes left.

03:08:08

Trevor Pitt:

Sorry Everyone. My PC keeps dropping out

03:08:40

Martin 1731:

they don't, bits one hundred more than is quoted

03:12:26

Aaron 1735:

@Marty - can you post the total of your pricing please. I think it could be used as an amendment to the application

03:13:19

Trevor Pitt:

8 minutes left Either vote or defer the motion.

03:14:16

Kevin Taylor:

We are going yabby hunting tomorrow to supplement our food supplies here on site !

03:14:38

Lindy Hunt:

enjoy !

03:15:27

Peter Tippett:

Kevin, I have a funny yabby story for you.

03:15:57

Aaron 1735:

@Marty - I see the figure above is about \$1450

03:16:53

Martin 1731:

I kinda agree, Aaron is a surrogate, and anyone could avoid their issues by not attending and getting someone else to submit it

03:17:04

Kathy:

There is a difference between discussing a person and discussing his spending

03:17:30

john:

Is Aaron going to hold the funds and be responsible for the receipts?

03:17:58

Peter Tippett:

The toilets for the festival are in need of maintenance. Craig Newcombe will lead volunteers at the Woorooma working bee to conduct repairs. Motion:

The OC approve the toilet maintenance budget in full (by Craig Newcombe) with relevant members to liaise with Craig to facilitate the transfer of funds.

Total \$1450-

03:20:34

Martin 1731:

I think a motion can only be amended by the person who wrote it

03:20:57

Trevor Pitt:

How will the amended fee be spent? What items will be deleted?

03:21:35

Martin 1731:

we are making a lot of assumptions in reducing it and giving it to him still. I think he should attend a meeting to answer questions

03:23:13

Kathy:

Craig is avoiding questions by not being present

03:23:24

Martin 1731:

correct

03:23:31

Martin 1731:

it's avtactic

03:24:02

Peter Tippett:

Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings: Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, John Magor, Kathy Ernst,

Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Peter Tippett, Suzie Helson, Trevor Pitt,

03:25:29

Peter Tippett:

Motion fails.

03:25:30

john:

1 y

03:25:35

john:

22:48

03:25:39

Trevor Pitt:

Failed

03:25:47

david cruise:

nnaannnany

03:25:58

Peter Tippett:

28/4/2022 next scheduled.

03:26:09

Martin 1731:

it's spells naaaay

03:26:18

david cruise:

meeting closed 10.48

03:27:26

Trevor Pitt:

Kevin / Suzie Thanks for logging into site>Anyone else on site please let me knpw

03:42:23

Peter Tippett:

My son hassled me to take him fishing that really is not my thing so as a compromise I took him to a park to do some yabbing. He had his meat on some string and wash fishing(?) for some yabbys. An ell took hold of the meat on the string and my son shit him self and started running away from the ell around the lake/pond. But he didn't let go of the string and the ell didn't let go of the meat. I guess you had to be there. It was super funny for me, not so much for my son.

03:46:39

david cruise:

yes going soon

03:48:27

Peter Tippett:

Can I make you host David or someone else? I am about to flake out.

03:48:45

david cruise:

yes

03:48:55

Peter Tippett:

Thanks David.

03:49:10

Peter Tippett:

Good night all.



Export with meeting data

Show unique users

[Report to Zoom](#)

**Meeting ID** : 236 280 3611 **Topic** : admin's Personal Meeting Room **User Email** : ceres@dte.coop

**Duration (Minutes)** : 232 **Start Time** : 05/04/2022 19:22:31 **End Time** : 05/04/2022 23:14:02 **Participants** : 27

Join Time	Name (Original Name)		Guest	Recording Consent	User Email	
	Leave Time	Duration (Minutes)			In Waiting Room	
Trevor Pitt		05/04/2022 19:22:31	05/04/2022 19:59:16	37	Yes	YNo
Peter Tippett		05/04/2022 19:22:36	05/04/2022 23:11:45	230	Yes	YNo
Lance Nash		05/04/2022 19:26:51	05/04/2022 23:14:01	228	Yes	YNo
Martin 1731		05/04/2022 19:30:15	05/04/2022 19:45:28	16	Yes	YNo
Kevin Taylor		05/04/2022 19:32:42	05/04/2022 23:13:21	221	Yes	YNo
Malcolm Matthews		05/04/2022 19:33:38	05/04/2022 19:39:36	6	Yes	YNo
Kathy		05/04/2022 19:34:48	05/04/2022 23:05:34	211	Yes	YNo
Ian Hales		05/04/2022 19:36:44	05/04/2022 21:42:09	126	Yes	YNo
david cruise		05/04/2022 19:37:14	05/04/2022 23:14:02	217	Yes	YNo
john		05/04/2022 19:40:37	05/04/2022 23:14:02	214	Yes	YNo
Malcolm Matthews		05/04/2022 19:40:55	05/04/2022 23:14:01	214	Yes	No
Martin 1731		05/04/2022 19:45:43	05/04/2022 19:45:47	1	Yes	No
Martin 1731		05/04/2022 19:46:03	05/04/2022 23:12:54	207	Yes	YNo
John Magor		05/04/2022 19:46:41	05/04/2022 21:13:28	87	Yes	YNo
Aaron 1735		05/04/2022 19:53:29	05/04/2022 20:52:17	59	Yes	YNo
Trevor Pitt		05/04/2022 19:59:49	05/04/2022 22:13:03	134	Yes	No

Join Time	Leave Time	Duration (Minutes)	Guest	Recording Consent	In Waiting Room
Lindy Hunt		05/04/2022 20:00:50	05/04/2022 23:14:01	194	Yes YNo
Gaz (SandbeltCoaching)		05/04/2022 20:17:15	05/04/2022 23:12:13	175	Yes YNo
Emma Bennett		05/04/2022 20:45:57	05/04/2022 21:23:53	38	Yes YNo
Aaron 1735		05/04/2022 20:52:45	05/04/2022 21:50:47	59	Yes No
DeB&Darren		05/04/2022 21:07:00	05/04/2022 22:58:09	112	Yes YNo
Aaron 1735		05/04/2022 21:51:14	05/04/2022 22:49:33	59	Yes No
Trevor Pitt		05/04/2022 22:13:03	05/04/2022 22:21:44	9	Yes No
Trevor Pitt		05/04/2022 22:22:13	05/04/2022 22:26:33	5	Yes No
Trevor Pitt		05/04/2022 22:27:25	05/04/2022 22:36:49	10	Yes No
Trevor Pitt		05/04/2022 22:37:20	05/04/2022 23:10:55	34	Yes No
Trevor Pitt		05/04/2022 22:26:34	05/04/2022 22:27:22	1	Yes No